
2016 ANNUAL REPORT

TO THE CITY OF NORTH PORT 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Public Utility Advisory Board



Introduction of Public Utility Advisory Board Members



Jodi Fraser



PUAB Works With The Utilities Department In 
Supporting Their Mission Statement

To support the City’s Mission by continuing to provide our residents quality 
water and wastewater services in a safe, healthful, cost-effective and efficient 

manner and to accommodate the growth of our community through the 
planned expansion of our water distribution and wastewater collection systems.



2016 A Year of Excellence

Thanks to support from the Commission, 
Community, and Public Advisory Board



Annual Sunshine Law, Ethics, 
and Meeting Procedures Training



Certificate 
of 

Appreciation



Water Treatment Plant Tour



Project Support



Community 
Outreach



Environmental Stewardship 
Outreach



Water Expansion 
Pilot Project Block 

Party BBQ



Remain informed, involved, and offer 
diverse perspective on Utility 

programs and projects

Even greater input, support, and 
participation in Utilities outreach 

programs

2017 Goals



THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PAST, PRESENT, AND 
FUTURE SUPPORT!


